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The Honorable Jon Tester 
United States Senate 
311 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: (202) 224-8594 

Dear Senator Tester: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Ruth Moore Act" (S. 865), which 
makes it easier for veterans to qualify for disability benefits by reducing their burden of proof for 
incidents of military sexual trauma. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is 
Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at bejaminy(~fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

THOMAS J. SNEE 
National Executive Director 
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